Alla Riley

We strongly believe, that all fracturing activities should be banned and the Delaware river
preserved for current and future generations. This practice is extremely dangerous and toxic, and
truly damages the environment around us, creating cancer and other neorotoxic deceases that
everybody is going to be subjected to once the practice begins.

The maratorium should stay in place and environmentally friendly methods should be explored.
Water is a source of life - once contaminated, there is no going back for centuries to come.



